
 

 

 

21st October 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Year 1 and 2 Trip to Hastings Mosque  

Swifts – Tuesday 5th November 

Skylarks – Wednesday 6th November 

Kingfishers- Tuesday 12th November  

As part of their learning in RE, Year 1 and 2 are lucky to have the opportunity to visit the Mosque in St Leonards. 

We will be travelling by train, leaving school at approximately 9.15am and returning around 12.30pm, some of 

the journey may be on foot so please make sure that your child has a coat with them. Children should wear full 

school uniform on the day. 

We will be eating our lunch when we return to school. Your child will be provided with school packed lunch 

when they return to school, or alternatively please provide your child with a packed lunch.  

To help with transport costs for this trip we are asking for a contribution of £1.82 which should be paid via 

ParentPay by Thursday 31st October. 

This trip is not covered by the Annual Educational Visit Consent Form. Please ensure you give consent for your 

child to attend when paying the £1.82 charge.  

Should you have any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Baker, Miss Nijhuis and Miss Baker  

Yr1 and 2 Class Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 


